
DISMISSAL UPDATE: 
STARTING OCTOBER 2, 2020 

 
In collaboration with the Metuchen Police Department, the following is the UPDATED procedure 
for dismissal at Campbell School starting TODAY, October 2, 2020. Please note that car valet 
pick up is not a dismissal option.  
 

In Preparation for Dismissal 

 Parents/Guardians or other designated adults are to park 
their car and walk to the appropriate pick up location.  

 The expectation is that all parking is done: 
 Legally 
 On the right side of the road 
 Ensuring clearance of crosswalks and 

driveways 
 The Metuchen Police have identified the following streets to 

be the best available parking locations: 
 William 
 Center 
 Maple 
 Talmadge 
 Durham 

 The Campbell School Parking Lots are CLOSED TO THE 
PUBLIC. 

 Prior to the start of dismissal, the staff will pair all older 
siblings with their youngest sibling. 

 Parents of First and Second Grade students will line up on 
the Playground side of the school building.  

 Parents of Third and Fourth Grade students will line up in 
the third and fourth grade Drop Off Lane.  

 Cones will be posted with signs indicating each classroom 
teacher’s name.  

 Please line up behind your child’s teacher’s cone, wearing a 
protective mask and maintaining appropriate social 
distancing.  

During Dismissal  Students will be brought out, by class, to the corresponding 
teacher’s location.  

After Dismissal 

 Once a staff member has confirmed that the student and 
parent are reunited, the student and parent will exit the 
premises.  

 NOTE: Campbell School’s playground is closed after school. 
The expectation is for the families to leave the premises 
after dismissal.  

 
Pick up Patrol must still be used to submit daily health screening, information about 
early dismissals, and changes in the person who will be picking up your child(ren).  
 
 


